Cape Elizabeth Town Council
Workshop Agenda

Thursday

February 4, 2010

7:30 p.m.

1. Thomas Memorial Library Study Committee Report Review 


A representative of the Trustees of the Thomas Memorial Library will present an 
approximate 30 minute presentation on the work of the Thomas Memorial Study 
Committee.  The Town Council will then discuss the report. 


One of  the Town Council goals for 2010 is:

The Town Council will collaborate with municipal staff and other parties to 
determine the future of library space and library service needs in Cape Elizabeth.

2. Recycling Goals

The Town Council will begin to discuss approaches on the following goals 
related to recycling: 

The Town Council, seeking to enhance revenues from sources other than the 
property tax, will consider a pay per bag/pay per throw option for the Cape 
Elizabeth Recycling Center. 


The Town Council will practice greater environmental stewardship and will 

increase recycling of materials by citizens, the local government and the school     
department.

